
Civil  Service  Strollers
announce new signing

Civil  Service  Strollers  say  they  are
delighted  to  announce  the  signing  of
midfielder,  John  Dunn.  John  played  for
the Strollers before leaving in 2014 to
join Edinburgh City. 
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John Dunn has signed for Civil Service Strollers. The 32-year-
old played for the Strollers beofre joining Edinburgh City in
2014. He has played at the League Two side for five years.
He has played for the League Two club for the past five



seasons but has returned to Christie Gillies Park.


